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Colorado Procurement Technical Assistance Center (PTAC) 
The Colorado PTAC is a non-profit corporation that receives funding from the State of Colorado 
both from state funds and a federal grant that the state receives and subcontracts to the PTAC.   
The PTAC provides free specialized and professional technical assistance to individuals and 
businesses that are seeking to pursue and successfully perform under contracting and 
subcontracting opportunities with DOD, other federal agencies, and/or state and local 
governments. This specialized and professional assistance may consist of, but is not limited to 
outreach and counseling type services.  The PTAC makes a concerted effort to seek out and 
assist Small Businesses, Small Disadvantaged Businesses (SDB), Women-Owned Small 
Businesses (WOSB), Historically Underutilized Business Zone (HUBZone) Small Business 
Concerns, Servicedisabled Veteran-owned Small Businesses, and Historically Black Colleges 
and Minority Institutions (HBCU/MIs). 
 
Highlights from Fiscial Year July 1, 2012 to June 30, 2013: 

• Acive client base – 2687 
• Outreach events sponsored/supported = 173, total attendees = 7,821 
• Initial counseling sessions = 484 
• Follow-up counseling sessions = 4,654 
• Government awards received by clients = 2,448 for $1,266,498,316 
• The Colorado PTAC helped create and/or retain 25,330 jobs in FY 2012 

 

  


